NOTICE OF INTERRUPTION OF THE
WATER SUPPLY IN WITSAND: 01
JULY 2021

There is air locked in our water reticulation system due to
upgrades that took place on 30 June 2021. We need to unlock
this air to ensure efficient water pressure at each household.
To achieve this, we need to close down the water main and
bleed all necessary air valves. This may cause a drop in water
pressure at all properties. Approximated downtime will be from
17h00-19h00 today. We apologise for the inconvenience and
will make every effort to restore the water supply as soon as
possible. Kindly contact Jenovaan Booysen at 073 494 2526 or
Christopher September at 084 836 1108 should you require
further information or clarity.

ISSUED: Hessequa Municipality


https://www.hessequa.gov.za/notice-of-interruption-of-the-water-supply-in-witsand-01-july-2021/
https://www.hessequa.gov.za/notice-of-interruption-of-the-water-supply-in-witsand-01-july-2021/
https://www.hessequa.gov.za/notice-of-interruption-of-the-water-supply-in-witsand-01-july-2021/

